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    We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Administration Office Hours 8.30am - 3.30pm 
School commences at 8.55am and finishes at 3.05pm 

 

Students are not supervised before 8.30am 

 

Parent Reminder   Student Allergies 
 

Cobar Public School is an ‘ALLERGY AWARE’ School. 
Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively discouraged 
from bringing nuts and nut based products onto the Cobar Public 
School site. 
Please keep this in mind when packing recess and  lunch for your     
children.  
Thank you. 

   Principal’s Report 

 

Years 5 & 6 undertook the Check-in-Assessment this week; a Department wide snapshot of 
how these grades are going academically. This data is used in conjunction with NAPLAN 
results to inform teaching and learning. Years 3 & 4 will complete this next week. 
 
Due to Spring Fair Friday of next week, there will be no Friday assembly in Week 8. We 
need the hall during the day to continue with prep for the Fair. 
 
It will be a huge night, as it usually is, with lots of stalls and activities, culminating in the 
fireworks show. We look forward to seeing everyone on the night and a big thank you to the 
P&C and our school staff who have put so many hours of their own time into the planning 
and organisation. Thank you also to all the sponsors; we couldn’t do this without you! 
 
Cash is not accepted at all stalls and activities; there will be tickets for sale on the night and 
these can be purchased and used at stalls that do not accept cash. There will be some out-
side stall holders who will only be accepting cash. 
 
Also please note that the canteen will be closed Friday this week. 

 

Jonathan Harvey 
Principal 

 

 

We are a school community of  
Responsible, Respectful, Learners 

 
 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

05.09  Denim Disco  -  Whole School 
 Time: 5pm  -  6.30pm 
 Cost:  $2 

13.09  Spring Fair 
         Time: 5pm  -  8pm 

20.09  Nyngbar Regional Athletics  - Dubbo 

30.09 
to 

11.09 

 School Holidays 

15.11 
To 

18.11 

 Mid-Term Break 

 

School Attendance 
 
 
 
 

If you would like more information about 
attendance, please go to the link below. 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-
wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-

engagement/school-attendance 

 

CPS Newsletter is available: 
 
 
 
 
 

• via Facebook - Cobar Public School 
 

• CPS website https://cobar-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

 

• Printed copies can be collected from 
the CPS  

 

• Administration Office if you prefer 
this format 

Week Date Class 

8 13/09/24 No Assembly 

Whole School Assembly 12.05pm 














